
 

 

Exciting News from Hunsdon Active 

 

You may have noticed that the seesaw and springer have been removed 
from the park recently, but don't worry because they will soon be 

replaced by a new springer and a rope climber.  Hopefully the new 
equipment will be installed by the end of May, in time for Whitsun week. 

 
The Parish Council is also getting prices for new matting around the multi-

slide equipment and a new picnic table will also be installed.   
 

This work, using section 106 money, represents just the beginning of the 

refurbishment of the park, and there is more to come when grants and 
funds have been identified to support the planned development.  

 
Once this phase is complete we will update you with more news of stage 

two. 
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